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Elsen, Nikki

From: Lisbeth Reynertson <reynerts.lisb@eagle.uwlax.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 9:55 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Cc: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Objection to File #: 21-0337CUP- 906Gillette Street (Fire Station)

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
I am very opposed  to the CUP for demolition of Fire station #4. The building is an important part of our civic history . 
The building should be saved, restored and can be used for many other purposes, such as studios, restaurant, senior 
center etc. The building is eligible to be registered with the National Register for Historic Preservation Thank you Lisbeth 
Reynertson 
5720 HWY 14-61 
La Crosse Wi 54601 


